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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my opposition to the entireity of this discussion paper, but in
relation to the consultation question my answer is below:

This paper looks to target Environmental Organisations by requesting a 25%
remediation action reporting requirement. It does not impose this requirement of other
charitable organisations. Why? These environmental organisations seek to enhance the
well being of our society through clean air, water, soils, and the many benefits that
come from our natural environment. These organisations benefit Australian citizens
("public good") and make our country attractive for tourists. These organisations are
good for people, farmers, and business.

If this paper targets Environmental Organisations they should register as a mix of
environmental and social charities. This way they can bypass this discrimination. 

A 25% limit should be applied to all charities and churches, or not at all.

Regards,
Alex Cheng 




